
However, after ground works for the construction has started, it became clear that the rock engraving site (RDR 8)

will be negatively impacted upon by the development and the integrity of the site is at risk.

Fig. 1: Aerial photo of development with engraving site.

Fig. 2: RDR 8 as viewed from the level ofthe parking area. The engraving is completely indistinct, seen from this

height.
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